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From: Tricia Jennings <Patricia.Jennings@iponz.govt.nz>
To: "'scit.mail@wipo.int'" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Thu, Aug 9, 2001 11:35 PM
Subject: SPCs

Dear Mr Wittig

Thank you for your letter (C.SCIT 2539 06) of 6 July 2001 with the results
of the survey on SPCs.

I am advised that the information shown for New Zealand in question 2(b) is
not correct.  New Zealand has no plans to grant SPCs.

I would appreciate if you could amend your records.

Thank you.

> Patricia Jennings
> Manager Policy and International Liaison 
> Intellectual Property Office of New Zealand
> patricia.jennings@iponz.govt.nz
> Direct +64 4 560 1641
> Fax +64 4 560 1691
> Mobile  021 241 5758
> P O Box 30 687
> Lower Hutt
> New Zealand
> http:\\www.iponz.govt.nz
> 
> 
> 
> 
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